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IHLLINOIS POWLR CTIMPANY Ip

500 SOUTH 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525

June 22, 1981

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

References: NRC (D. G. Eisenhut) Letter 8/29/80 to IP (L. J. Koch)
"Acceptance Review for the Clinton Power Station,
Units 1 and 2"

NRC (R. L. Tedesco) Letter 5/28/81 to IP (G. E. Wuller)
"Request for Additional Information for the Environ-
mental Review of Clinton Power Station, Units 1 and 2"

Clinton Power Station Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-461 and 50-462
Environmental Report - Operating License Stage (ER-OLS)
Supplement No. 1

Illinois Power Company hereby files Supplement No. 1 dated
June, 1981, for the Clinton Power Station Environment+al Report =
Operating License Stage (ZR-OLS). This ER-OLS Supriement No. 1
provides additional information which was requestec by NRC in
the referenced letters and attachments.

Three (3) signed originals and fifty-seven (57) copies are
furnished for amending the ER-OLS sets which were docketed on
September 8, 1980.

Respectfully submitted,

ILLINOIS POWFR COMPANY

1ice President

Subscribed and sworn to
before me this 18th day
of June, 1981.
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ih&onne Bethard - Notary Public




